
Quilting Bees Meeting Minutes 

October 13,2022 

Lissa Andersen 

Meeting was called to order at 10:02, St Marks Methodist Church, 1267 N. Rutherford Blvd, 

Murfreesboro, TN.  We had 38 members and 3 visitors.  Visitors were Connie Tarczy, Paula Biddle, and 

Lynn D’s friend Bonnie from California. 

Birthdays were celebrated Shirley S. (10/14), Nanette F. (10/16), Barb P. (10/28), Diane S. (10/28), and 

Lynn K. (10/30). 

Secretary’s minutes were approved by 1st Lori S. 2nd Joan H. 

Treasure’s Report was approved by 1st Lynn D. 2nd Karen D. 

There was discussion on the Quilt Show.  Set up for the Quilt show will begin on Thursday, Nov. 3, at 

8:00am.  Please be there on time and ready to work.  Thank you to all have signed up.  The auditorium 

where Mark will be doing his lecture and trunk show will need to be set up Friday morning 8:00 am.  

Please consider helping with this as well as other jobs that will need help. EX: store, white glove, all 

areas will need help.  This year’s quilt show is the biggest we have had and want it to go as smooth as 

possible. 

Entrance to the quilt show is $7.00.  Entrance to Marks lecture is $10.00.  These are paid for at each 

building.  Marks lecture is paid as you go into the auditorium; he will also have items for sale. 

Please bring your quilt entries to the Oct. 27th meeting.  They should be in a pillow case. 

Please see Charlotte to sign up for set up and take down for our meetings.  It is part of our responsibility 

of being a member of the Bees.   

Red Bird requested 19 quilts this year.  They are hoping to have as many twin size as we can come up 

with.  Please keep this size in mind next year as you make donation quilts for Redbird. 

Make sure to look at the web site for upcoming programs. 

Our Christmas Party will be Dec. 8.  Please make sure you have signed up.  Plans for a great time are 

being made.  If you wish to participate in the gift game bring a wrapped $20.00 gift.  There will be a 

surprise guest! 

Having a quilt show in the future was discussed and was voted YES to have a quilt show in the future.  

There are issues that will be taken on by the committee for dates, venues and so on coming in the 

future. 

Elections for officers for the guild will be very soon.  If you want your name in the running for any of the 

4 positions that need filled please contact Roxann.  We need a President, Vice President, Treasurer, and 

Secretary.   

Door prize winners where, Barb P., Carol B., Kitty M., Cynthia D., and Lori S. 

UFO for November is #7. 


